
 

 

 

School Administrator Changes  

 
As we step in to 2025, we are preparing to bid farewell to Mrs Baulk, 

who has secured a School Business Manager role at a school in Royton. 

Although Mrs Baulk has only been at Friezland for 3 years, she has 

made a huge impact in her role, supporting staff, children and families. 

Mrs Baulk’s final day at Friezland will be Friday 24th January, and I’m 

sure you will join us in wishing her the very best in her new job. 

 
The recruitment for our new Administrator has already taken place 

and we are very pleased to be welcoming Mrs Lewis to the team. Mrs 

Lewis will be starting after February half term, so in the interim – 

between Monday 27th January and Friday 14th February – we would 

like to make you aware that the school office will only be manned on 

a temporary basis for a few hours per day. During this time, we would 

appreciate your support in ensuring that you use School Spider to 

update us of any absences each morning, and make sure that bookings 

for Frosties, School Dinners and trips on School Spider are up to date. 

Thank you.    

New Kit Competition Winner! 
Thanks to the generosity of Mr Hayton, who is a director of Mossley 

Football Club and therefore passionate about 

football, Friezland now has a brand new 

football kit – designed by competition winner 

Alex in Year 6! In an exciting assembly on 

Thursday, our Latics partner Chaddy the Owl 

came to award Alex with his own shirt and 

present school with the new kit, which our KS2 

pupils can prodly wear when they represent us 

in future matches and tournaments. Well done 

Alex and thank you Mr Hayton!  

 

Clothes Collection 

 
Are you having a wardrobe clear-out? If so, please consider saving 

unwanted clothes to donate on Friday 31st January, 9am. Donated 

bags of clothes for recycling will be weighed and school will receive an 

amount of money per kilo. Children will be bringing home bags to fill 

soon… thank you!  

 

Chess Club: Tuesdays 
We have a few more spaces to fill in our 
Tuesday Chess Club. It will run from 3.20 – 
4.20pm and any children from Year 2 upwards 
are welcome to attend. Sessions are £5, 
booked on School Spider, and will run on the 
following Tuesdays: 

1) 14th January 2) 21st January    3) 28th January  4) 4th February 
5) 11th February 6) 25th February 7) 4th March       8) 11th March 
9) 18th March 10) 1st April  

Friezland’s World Cultures Week: 20th – 24th January 

 
At Friezland, we teach and promote the following fundamental British 

Values in a wide range of ways: democracy, individual liberty, the rule 

of law, mutual respect, and tolerance of those with different faiths and 

beliefs. This half term, we have planned a special World Cultures week, 

as an opportunity for our pupils to develop their appreciation of, and 

respect for, their own and other cultures. Teachers have prepared a 

week of exciting learning activities and we are hosting the following 

special events:   

African Drumming & Indian Dancing workshops: All children will have 

the opportunity to take part in these music and dance sessions during 

the week, kindly paid for by Friends of Friezland funds.  

Chinese Lunch: On Wednesday 22nd, our school dinner will include 

some chinese-themed items (alongside the regular salad bar etc) 

- Noodles (v) 

- Rice with chicken and peas 

- Spring rolls (v) 

- Sweet and sour sauce (v) 

- Prawn crackers  

If your child usually has a packed lunch but would like a school dinner 

on that day, please book on School Spider.  

World Café: Families - we would love you to cook a dish (sweet or 

savoury) inspired by another culture to serve at our first ever World 

Café on Friday 24th January 3.15 – 4.15 in the Hall. We hope to have 

an array of dishes that families can share and taste. Please see the 

information letter brought home today.  

Celebration Assemblies: Parents and Carers are invited to attend an 

assembly on Friday 31st January when children will share their learning 

from World Cultures week. No need to book. 

Class 1 & 2 9.00 – 9.30am. Class 3 & 4 2.30 – 3.00.  

 

REMINDER: The deadline to apply for a Reception 

place for September is 15th January. Even if you 

have a sibling at the school you need to complete 

an application form. Please click this link.  

 

January 

15th Friends of Friezland meeting 7pm Royal George 

World Cultures Week 

21st Indian Dance workshops 

      22nd Chinese Lunch 

23rd African Drumming workshops 

24th World Café 3.15 – 4.15pm 

27th Class 4 History trip to Gallery Oldham – please pay on Spider 

31st Assembly: Class 1 & 2 9.00-9.30am / Class 3 & 4 2.30–3.00pm 

31st Clothes Collection 9am 

 

February 

10th Healthy Me Week 2: E-Safety (Whole School) 

13th Cyber Safety Workshop for Parents and Carers 9-10am 

14th Last day of term – Tuck shop 

24th INSET 

25th First day of Term (Tuesday) 

10th January 2025 

https://www.oldham.gov.uk/info/201167/apply_for_a_primary_school_place


 

  



 

 

 

  



 

 


